
HEALTH SYSTEM*

August 9,2016

City ofLa Crosse Common Council
c/o Dale Hexom, Director ofPublic Works
City ofLa Crosse
400 La Crosse Street

La Crosse, WI54601

Dear Mr. Hexom and City Council:

Gundersen Health System is committed to thedevelopment and revitalization oftheCity ofLa Crosse
and especiallythe Powell-Poage-Hamilton Neighborhood. Aspartof this commitment, wehave
partnered witha privatehotel developer to construct a fourstoryhotel, the Gundersen Hotel & Suites.

To allow this project tocome to fruition, which will significantly increase the tax base aswell asgenerate
jobcreation, we are asking the City ofLa Crosse toshare the cost ofrelocating the City's storm pipeline.
Thiscost is $46,720.00. Since thedeveloper cannot reroute thewater on Clinic Court norDenton Street
(existing citypipes are toosmall), wemust re-route thecity's storm water to South Avenue.

I respectfully request the La Crosse City Council to contribute $23,360.00 to reroute the storm water pipe
so we can ensurethiseconomic development project progresses forward.

Please seethe attached cost break down for rerouting the city storm pipe.

We thank you for considering this request, and welcome any questions you may have.

Sincerely,

— Ufa
Laura Olson

Community & Regional Relations Specialist

Attachment: Cost estimate

Cc: Mark Piatt, Gundersen Health System
Jeremy Kane, Schoeppner Inc.
Colin Klos, MBA Architects
Spencer Schram, Premier HotelProperties Inc.
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